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  Roll 'n Rock Cenarth Fox,1985-12-01
  Billy F Gibbons Billy F Gibbons,Tom Vickers,2020-06-02 Expanded for the
occasion of ZZ Top’s 50th anniversary, Billy F Gibbons: Rock + Roll Gearhead
throws wide Gibbons’ garage and studio doors for an exclusive look at his
exquisite collection of cars and guitars. Love cars, guitars, and ZZ Top?
This visually stunning tour through this Grade-A Texas gearhead's weird, wild
life, vintage and way-out custom guitars, and influential hot rods and custom
cars is mandatory education. From the near-mythical ’59 Les Paul sunburst
known as “Pearly Gates” and the “Furry One” of MTV renown to cars like the
Eliminator, CadZZilla, and Kopperhed, they’re all here—more than 60 guitars
and 15 astounding vehicles, all expounded upon by BFG himself and shown in
commissioned color and artistic black-and-white photography. Cars and guitars
that have made their way to light since the book's first publication in 2005
are included: Cars: Mexican Blackbird 1958 Thunderbird Quintana ’50 Ford
Custom El Camino Grocery-Getter custom Whiskey Runner '34 Ford Coupe ’51
Willys Wagon Guitars: Party Peelers John Bolin Customs Neiman Marcus BFG SG
Nacho Telecaster John Bolin Think Buck T-style Mexican Blackbird solidbody
Mojo Maker Tone Bender Zemaitis custom Marconi Lab Guitar 1929 Dixie Ukelele
1939 Rickenbacker Frying Pan …and more! While BFG’s cars ’n’ guitars are the
stuff of legend, no less intriguing are the tales behind his incredible music
career. From teenage Houston garage rocker to the Rock and Roll Hall of Fame,
the whole story is between these covers, told in the Good Reverend Willie G’s
own words and illustrated with photos and memorabilia from his personal
archive. As with many rockers, Billy F Gibbons' jones for hot rods and
customs is the stuff of legend. But beyond this bona fide bluesman's mastery
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of the six-string and unrepentant love for internal combustion is a noted
collector whose own designs have manifested themselves in hundreds of mind-
bending cars and guitars. This is the definitive and official record of that
genius.
  Rock 'n' Roll Mole Carolyn Crimi,2011 Mole has a rock-and-roll soul and the
groupies to prove it, but when his friend Pig organizes a talent show, Mole's
stage fright may prevent him from performing.
  The Rise of Saint Fox and the Independence Corin Reyburn,2018-06-12 CORIN
REYBURN drifts through Southern California teaching a bit of this and coding
a bit of that, and enjoys transmuting cosmic energy, cats more than people,
and the use of unconventional instruments in rock n¿ roll music. Corin holds
a degree in Creative Writing and Critique from Oregon State University, and
has work featured in places such as M-BRANE SF, Subtopian Magazine, The
Molotov Cocktail, Jersey Devil Press, The Gateway Review, Free Focus, Silicon
Valley Debug, Clutching at Straws, and Quantum Muse. Reyburn co-produces and
curates the speculative fiction podcast SubverCity Transmit. Find more of
Corin¿s work at corinreyburn.com.
  Rock 'n' Roll Soccer Ian Plenderleith,2015-09-22 The North American Soccer
League - at its peak in the late 1970s - presented soccer as performance,
played by men with a bent for flair, hair and glamour. More than just Pelé
and the New York Cosmos, it lured the biggest names of the world game like
Johan Cruyff, Franz Beckenbauer, Eusebio, Gerd Müller and George Best to play
the sport as it was meant to be played-without inhibition, to please the
fans. The first complete look at the ambitious, star-studded NASL, Rock 'n'
Roll Soccer reveals how this precursor to modern soccer laid the foundations
for the sport's tremendous popularity in America today. Bringing to life the
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color and chaos of an unfairly maligned league, soccer journalist Ian
Plenderleith draws from research and interviews with the men who were there
to reveal the madness of its marketing, the wild expectations of businessmen
and corporations hoping to make a killing out of the next big thing, and the
insanity of franchises in scorching cities like Las Vegas and Hawaii. That's
not to mention the league's on-running fight with FIFA as the trailblazing
North American continent battled to innovate, surprise, and sell soccer to a
whole new world. As entertaining and raucous as the league itself, Rock 'n'
Roll Soccer recounts the hype and chaos surrounding the rapid rise and
cataclysmic fall of the NASL, an enterprising and groundbreaking league that
did too much right to ignore.
  Rock ’n’ Roll Plays Itself John Scanlan,2022-07-18 A raucous cultural
history of rock’s relationship with the moving image. When rock ’n’ roll
burst into life in the 1950s, the shockwaves echoed around the world,
amplified by images of untamed youth projected on cinema screens. But for the
performers themselves, corporate showbusiness remained very much in control,
contriving a series of cash-in movies to exploit the new musical fad. In this
riveting cultural history, John Scanlan explores rock’s relationship with the
moving image over seven decades in cinema, television, music videos,
advertising, and YouTube. Along the way, he shows how rock was exploited, how
it inspired film pioneers, and, not least, the film transformations it caused
over more than half a century. From Elvis Presley to David Bowie, and from
Scorpio Rising to the films of Scorsese and DIY documentarists like Don
Letts, this is a unique retelling of the story of rock—from birth to old
age—through its onscreen life.
  Fox 8 George Saunders,2018-11-13 From the #1 New York Times bestselling
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author of Lincoln in the Bardo, a darkly comic short story about the
unintended consequences unleashed by our quest to tame the natural
world—featuring gorgeous black-and-white illustrations by Chelsea Cardinal.
Fox 8 has always been known as the daydreamer in his pack, the one his fellow
foxes regard with a knowing snort and a roll of the eyes. That is, until he
develops a unique skill: He teaches himself to speak “Yuman” by hiding in the
bushes outside a house and listening to children’s bedtime stories. The power
of language fuels his abundant curiosity about people—even after “danjer”
arrives in the form of a new shopping mall that cuts off his food supply,
sending Fox 8 on a harrowing quest to help save his pack. Told with his
distinctive blend of humor and pathos, Fox 8 showcases the extraordinary
imaginative talents of George Saunders, whom The New York Times called “the
writer for our time.”
  Sounds and the City Brett Lashua,Stephen Wagg,Karl Spracklen,M. Selim
Yavuz,2018-10-24 This book draws from a rich history of scholarship about the
relations between music and cities, and the global flows between music and
urban experience. The contributions in this collection comment on the global
city as a nexus of moving people, changing places, and shifting social
relations, asking what popular music can tell us about cities, and vice
versa. Since the publication of the first Sounds and the City volume, various
movements, changes and shifts have amplified debates about globalization.
From the waves of people migrating to Europe from the Syrian civil war and
other conflict zones, to the 2016 “Brexit” vote to leave the European Union
and American presidential election of Donald Trump. These, and other events,
appear to have exposed an anti-globalist retreat toward isolationism and a
backlash against multiculturalism that has been termed “post-globalization.”
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Amidst this, what of popular music? Does music offer renewed spaces and
avenues for public protest, for collective action and resistance? What can
the diverse histories, hybridities, and legacies of popular music tell us
about the ever-changing relations of people and cities?
  Troll Bridge Jane Yolen,Adam Stemple,2015-08-25 A wicked adventure-or
deadly...trollble For sixteen-year-old harpist prodigy Moira, the annual
Dairy Princess event in Vanderby is just another lame publicity op. Moira a
dairy princess? Get real. Twelve girls have been selected to have their
likeness carved in butter and displayed on the Trollholm Bridge. It's a
Vanderby State Fair tradition that has been going on for, like, ever. As far
as Moira is concerned, the sooner it's over with the butter-er-better. About
the same time and not far away, three brothers-members of the sensationally
popular teen boy band The Griffsons-are in the middle of a much needed road
trip to relax from the pressures of their latest tour. In a flash, however,
the kids are suddenly transported to a strange and mystical wilderness where
they find themselves in the middle of a deadly tug-of-war struggle between a
magical fox named Fossegrim and the monstrous troll Aenmarr of Austraegir. At
the heart of the feud is a battle for possession of a mysterious magical
fiddle--and an ancient compact between Trollholm and the outer world.
Whatever. All Moira cares about is that eleven of her fellow princesses have
been enchanted into a slumber and Moira needs to figure out a way to awaken
them...and get home. Unfortunately for Moira and the Griffsons, nothing in
Trollholm is as it seems. Finding a way out of Trollholm may be a lot more
difficult than they think. At the Publisher's request, this title is being
sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
  Twentieth Century Fox Frederick Wasser,2020-08-18 This is the first
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scholarly history of Fox from its origins in 1904 to the present. It builds
upon research and histories of individual periods to describe how one company
responded to a century-long evolution of the audience, nationally and
globally. In the beginning, William Fox grabbed a once-in-a-millennium
opportunity to build a business based on a genuinely new art form. This study
explores the enduring legacy of F.W. Murnau, Will Rogers, Shirley Temple,
John Ford, Spyros Skouras, George Lucas, James Cameron, and many others,
offering discussion of those behind and in front of the camera, delving
deeply into the history and evolution of the studio. Key films covered
include The Iron Horse, The Grapes of Wrath, How Green Was My Valley, Forever
Amber, All About Eve, Cleopatra, The Sound of Music, Planet of the Apes, Star
Wars, Titanic, and Fight Club, providing an extensive look at the successes
and flops that shaped not only Twentieth Century Fox, but the entire
Hollywood landscape. Through a chronological study, the book charts the
studio’s impact right up to the present day, providing a framework to allow
us to look to the future of moviemaking and film consumption. Lively and
fresh in its approach, this book is a comprehensive study of the studio for
scholars, students, and enthusiasts of Hollywood cinema, film history, and
media industries.
  The Fox and the Flies Charles van Onselen,2010-08-09 A chance encounter
with Silver's career in South Africa set Charles van Onselen on a twenty
five-year obsession: a journey to reconstruct the shadowy life and times of-
in some ways to match wits with-a devious master criminal. From Russian
Poland in the 1860s, where Silver was born Joseph Lis, to London in the
1880s, turn-of-the-century New York, Argentina, and Africa, van Onselen
recaptures the dangerous demimonde of the Atlantic world. Silver's notoriety
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was found among the most confidential correspondence of a dozen countries;
what those in law enforcement kept to themselves, however, was how their
officers had attempted to use Silver as an informer to infiltrate syndicates
built on vice, only to have him outwit them as he moved in the risky space
between police and prostitutes. Such is the meticulousness of van Onselen's
research that The Fox and the Flies is as rich in history as it is in the
detail and drama of Silver's career, as layer after layer of his life and
times are revealed. And it has an extraordinary pay-off, for van Onselen
contends that Joseph Silver's darkest secret of all lay in London in the
autumn of 1888 when, before he embarked on his legendary life of crime, he
was, indeed, Jack the Ripper.
  Fox and Dad Beverly Detroy,2012-05-01 NA
  Scooby-Doo And The Rock 'n' Roll Zombie Jesse McCann,2014-09-25 Get ready
to rock 'n' roll with Scooby-Doo! The Mystery Inc. gang is heading to a
concert by their favourite rock band, the Electric Pickle. Everyone's super-
psyched until trouble goes down. The band's lead singer, Steve Stringbean,
vanishes in a puff of smoke and is replaced by - ZOINKS! - a Rock 'n' Roll
Zombie! Can Velma, Shaggy, Scooby, Daphne and Fred get to the bottom of this
rockin' mystery before the gig is up?
  Great God A'Mighty! the Dixie Hummingbirds Jerry Zolten,2022-07 The
venerable Dixie Hummingbirds stand at the top of the black gospel music
pantheon as artists who not only significantly shaped that genre but, in the
process, also profoundly influenced emerging American pop music genres from
Rhythm & Blues and Doo-Wop to Rock 'n' Roll, Soul, and Hip-Hop. Great God
A'Mighty! The Dixie Hummingbirds shows how, in a career spanning more than
nine decades, they pointed the way from pure a cappella harmony to guitar-
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driven soul to pop-stardom crossover, collaborating with artists like Stevie
Wonder and Paul Simon along the way. Drawing on interviews with founding and
quintessential members as well as many of the pop luminaries influenced by
the Hummingbirds, author Jerry Zolten tells their story from rising up and
out of the segregated South in the twenties and thirties to success on
Philadelphia radio and the New York City stage in the forties to grueling
tours in the fifties and over the long haul a brilliant recording career that
carried well over into the 21st century. The story of the Dixie Hummingbirds
is a tale of determined young men who navigated the troubled waters of racial
division and the cutthroat business of music on the strength of raw talent,
vision, character, and perseverance, and made an indelible name for
themselves in American cultural history. This heavily edited 2nd edition
features brand new photographs, expanded historical context, and a full new
chapter on the Hummigbirds' trajectory up to the 21st century.
  Encyclopedia of KISS Brett Weiss,2016-05-20 The self-proclaimed Hottest
Band in the World, KISS is one of the most popular groups in the history of
rock, having sold more than 100 million albums during their more than 40-year
reign. With more gold albums than any other American band, they were inducted
into the Rock and Roll Hall of Fame in 2014. KISS influenced a generation of
musicians, from Garth Brooks and Motley Crue to Nirvana and the Red Hot Chili
Peppers. The original leather-clad, makeup-wearing line-up--Ace Spaceman
Frehley, Gene Demon Simmons, Paul Starchild Stanley and Peter Catman Criss--
and their classic hits Beth and Rock and Roll All Nite are forever etched in
pop culture consciousness. This encyclopedia of all things KISS provides
detailed information on their songs, albums, tours, television and movie
appearances, merchandise, solo work and much more, including replacement
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members Eric Carr, Vinnie Vincent, Bruce Kulick, Mark St. John, Eric Singer
and Tommy Thayer.
  Computational Methods for Communication Science Wouter van Atteveldt,Tai-
Quan Peng,2021-03-30 Computational Methods for Communication Science
showcases the use of innovative computational methods in the study of
communication. This book discusses the validity of using big data in
communication science and showcases a number of new methods and applications
in the fields of text and network analysis. Computational methods have the
potential to greatly enhance the scientific study of communication because
they allow us to move towards collaborative large-N studies of actual
behavior in its social context. This requires us to develop new skills and
infrastructure and meet the challenges of open, valid, reliable, and ethical
big data research. This volume brings together a number of leading scholars
in this emerging field, contributing to the increasing development and
adaptation of computational methods in communication science. The chapters in
this book were originally published as a special issue of the journal
Communication Methods and Measures.
  Pretentiousness Dan Fox,2016-04-05 Pretentiousness is the engine oil of
culture; the essential lubricant in the development of all arts, high, low,
or middle.
  The Golden Age of American Rock 'n Roll Lee Cotten,1989
  GARF Assessment Sourcebook Lynelle C. Yingling,William E. Miller,Alice L.
McDonald,Susan T. Galewaler,2013-10-28 First published in 1998. Routledge is
an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
  Music Trades ,1919
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